
Construction alert: South 200th Link Extension 
Jun 7, 2016 
Intersection Improvements at Military Road and S 200th Street begin 
this summer 

Sound Transit has partnered with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) to improve the 
intersection of Military Road at South 200th Street. This intersection will be widened and realigned with new traffic 
signals to allow for easier motorist travel between I-5, the future Angle Lake light rail station, and other City of SeaTac 
destinations. 

 
Map of the construction area. 
What to expect: 

• The intersection will be rebuilt in phases to minimize impacts to the traveling public. 
• Motorists should expect travel delays during construction on South 200th Street, Military Road, 

the southbound I-5 off-ramp to South 200th Street/Military Road, and the South 200th 
Street/Military Road on-ramp to southbound I-5 with increased delays during weekday 
commuting hours. 

• Lanes may be reduced during construction. There may also be periodic I-5 ramp closures at 
this location. Signage and flaggers will help motorists and pedestrians get safely around the 
work zone. Ramp closures will be announced in advance using electronic message signs. 

• Typical work times will be between 7 am and 5 pm on weekdays and nighttime work will also 
be happening. The City of SeaTac has approved a noise variance for nighttime work for this 
project. 



• Expect noise from equipment breaking up and removing existing sections of asphalt and other 
activities (trucks, excavators, bulldozers, vactor trucks, drill rigs, sawcutting equipment). 
Lighting will be used to illuminate the work area during nighttime hours. 

Contact 
This project is being managed by the Washington State Department of Transportation. If you have any questions or 
comments, please contact: 
Tom Pearce, WSDOT Communications 
Phone: 206-440-4696 
Email: PearceT@wsdot.wa.gov 
24-Hour noise hotline: 206-440-4DOT 
24-hour construction hotline: 888-298-2395 
See related updates 

• Project updates: South 200th Link Extension 
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